
Robert Kumler, proud brother of WASP Marjorie Kumler, 
Sent these scans of an article, written by Marjorie, that appeared in the  
March 1944 issue of Ladies Home Journal. 
 
It is worth reading—and it is well worth remembering! 
 
When we are able, we will scan the article to size. 
 
Meantime, enjoy— 
 
And Thank you, Robert! 
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